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Based on Royal Decree No. 10/2024 issued on
February 7, 2024, regarding the restructuring
and the assigned responsibilities of the Ministry
of Health, we would like to inform you that the
name of the Directorate General of
Pharmaceutical Affairs & Drug Control has
been changed to the Drug Safety Center.
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Direct
Copy to:

Director of Drug Control Department, DSC
Director of Pharmaceutical Licensing Department, DSC
Director of Medical Device Control, DSC

Director of Pharmacovigilance & Drug Information Dept, DSC

Head, Professional Development & Career Guidance Section, DSC
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